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I support HB 2948.  It is imperative for the safety and well being of Oregon students 

that School RNs be supervised by Nurses only as they have the expertise and 

training necessary for school health management.  Non-nursing supervisors do not 

have this expertise or training and this can directly result in safety concerns related to 

health and medical management while students are attending school.  


